
 

 

 

2024 MAATA Annual Meeting Continuing Education Certificates 

All requests for the 2024 MAATA Annual Meeting and Educational Symposium 
Continuing Education (CE) Certificates earned, but not received, must be made 
in writing by email to Scott Cook, Vice President/Meeting Planner, 
(maatameetingplanner@gmail.com) prior to July 9, 2024. 

Any requests made from July 30th to August 30th for the 2024 MAATA Educational 
Symposium CE Certificates earned but not received, will inquire a $25.00 late 
fee. 

After August 30, 2024, no CE certificates will be issued. 
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